
 

 

Monday 12th September 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and you have had an excellent start to Term 1! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that from Monday 19th September 2022, we will be continuing with our 
popular range of extra-curricular clubs. All clubs continue to be free of charge for all pupils in the school. In 
preparation for clubs commencing, we have listed the clubs on offer for terms 1 and 2 and provided some 
key information on the page overleaf. 

 
All Parents/Carers will need to follow the link below to register their child for a club of their choice. 

https://forms.office.com/r/YZ6Y25Cz5r 
 



 

 

We expect the demand for places to be high, so spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  
As always, every child will have three options to choose, so please choose each club in order of preference 
for your child, as we will try to ensure that all children are given one place before allocating further clubs to 
other children. Please note, each club is limited to a certain number of pupils that can attend which is 
highlighted in the table above. To apply for a space for your child to attend any of the clubs on offer, please 
complete the online form as soon as possible.  
 
Additionally, due to the limited spaces of each club, we will be asking Parents/Carers to read and agree to 
the following points when applying for a space in a club for your child:  
 
1. Your child will attend the club each week. Due to the high demand for places, should your child not attend 
two consecutive sessions, their allocated space for that club will be given to another child.  
 
2. You will ensure that your child has the correct kit/resources required to attend the club. Should your child 
attend their club without the relevant kit/resources for two consecutive weeks, their allocated space for that 
club will be given to another child.  
 
3. Should your child's behaviour become an issue during the club they are attending, their allocated space for 
that club will be given to another child.  
 
4. If you are collecting your child, you will do so from the required collection point at 4:15pm. If you are late, 
your child will be placed into After School Club, and you will be charged for this.  
 
Please be aware that each club is assigned to a specific year group/groups, therefore, please do only select 
the clubs which are applicable to your child.  If your child would like to attend a club that states ‘invite 
only’, please express your interest via the Microsoft Forms as this indicates that if your child is successful, 
that they will attend that club for the whole academic year. 
 
The closing date for all submissions is Wednesday 14th September 2022. If your child is successful in 
obtaining a space in their chosen club, you will be notified by the club leader via Xpressions before Friday 
16th September 2022. If you have any questions regarding any of the clubs, please do not hesitate to ask one 
of the team.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss C. Castell 
Trust PE Coordinator 


